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WINTER ORGANICS COLLECTION 

 

 

Remembrance Day  
service
Join us to remember and honour those who served,  
those who continue to serve, and those who made  
the ultimate sacrifice to defend our country.

Friday, November 11, 2022

TransAlta Tri Leisure Centre  
(221 Jennifer Heil Way)

Doors open at 9:30 a.m.  
Please be seated by 10:15 a.m.

Please consider alternate  
transportation as parking will be  
limited (taxi, carpooling or walking  
to the event). Free taxi service  
is available to veterans, seniors  
and their families (in the same vehicle). 

 
Visit sprucegrove.org/Remember for details.

Join us and see 
why we are the 
organization of choice!

 

•	� Manager of Human  
Resources/Labour  
Relations

For details or to apply, visit 
sprucegrove.org/careers

Follow Spruce Grove  
Protective Services  
on Facebook! 
Spruce Grove Protective Services has launched a new Facebook feed!  
Follow the page to be in the know about active emergency situations  
which affect residents, upcoming community events, and public education 
and fire safety campaigns. Plus, meet some of our Protective Services staff 
and take a look behind the scenes to see how the department works to  
keep Spruce Grove safe. Share the page with your family and friends  
to help it grow! Visit www.facebook.com/SpruceGroveProtectiveServices.

Organics collection will transition to the monthly winter  
schedule after Nov. 18. Monthly organics collection takes  
place during the second week of the month in December,  
January, February and March. Subscribe for waste collection  
reminders on the City’s waste sorting app and learn how you  
can reduce your food waste. Never forget when organics  
are collected again. 

Collection dates and the Trim Your Trash app can be viewed  
at sprucegrove.org/organics.

November is Family Violence  
Prevention Month
The City is partnering with our neighbouring municipalities and  
community partners to offer a free, virtual Real Talk workshop,  
aimed at helping participants:

•	 Speak openly and in a safe space about domestic violence.
•	� Recognize signs of domestic violence in family, friends and co-workers.
•	 Learn how to listen, empathize and ask questions.
•	 Increase awareness about available resources.

The workshop takes place Thursday, Nov. 24, 2022, from 6:30-8:30 p.m. 
Register online at sprucegrove.org/FamilyViolencePrevention.

Attention  
Parkland County  
residents
Spruce Grove FCSS now offers  
in-person sessions with a  
Community Social Worker  
every Tuesday in Wabamun.  
For more details, see the ad in this  
week’s newspaper or visit  
sprucegrove.org/FCSSPrograms.

Stay connected with our 
 

E-NEWSLETTER

SUBSCRIBE 
TODAY 

sprucegrove.org/CityPulse 

Stay up-to-date, stay informed. 
Get the CityPulse e-newsletter with all the latest  
news, info, and upcoming events right to your inbox!

 

SPRUCEGROVE.ORG/SNOW

With winter comes snow. 
Find the most up-to-date  

information at  


